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Chair Kropf, Vice-Chair Andersen, Vice-Chair Wallan 

 

I am opposed to HB 2007 and ask that you reject this bill. This is not the first bill that 

proposes to restrict areas when Concealed Handgun License holders can carry their 

weapons and will likely not be the last. The incidences of CHL holders committing 

crimes with their handguns are extremely rare. All this does is to create additional 

gun free zones where criminals will have less opposition to criminal activity. It will 

make CHL holders criminals if they carry their weapons on areas adjacent to any 

government entity that adopts the provisions of this bill. Additionally, the bill says 

“adjacent area” and does not limit this to government property. This could be any 

privately owned land. This is poor legislation that will not make Oregon safer. Please 

reject this bill.   


